
 

Dear Members and Friends, 

I have now secured our event for April. I have visited Figs on the Funcho, Messines, 3 times now, twice with afpop 

Members. I have now secured an exclusive lunch for us at 1pm on Monday, 28th of April, full details on the link:   

➢ https://www.wetravel.com/trips/afpop-lunch-figs-on-the-funcho-44620260 

Please email me if you would like to attend for my records, although you book directly and pay with the venue via 

the link above. 

The venue is idyllic with fantastic hosts and beautiful food and drink.  

As this venue is a little further away than our 'usual' venues, maybe we could share transport by meeting at Vale 

Paraíso. Please let me know if this would interest you. 

I have been looking at different opportunities for meet ups this year which have proved very popular. We had 51 

attendees at our January event, I have 43 reservations already for our February get together, and several for our 

event in March. We believe many Members, including ourselves, are looking for different experiences away from the 

'usual similar' menus we have experienced in restaurants we have frequented in the past.  

Please take a look at what we are offering at Figs in April. I am sure you will enjoy it.  

 

Photo Credit: Figs on the Funcho website 

 

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

Hope to see you soon! 

Kind regards,  

Karen Haythorpe-Green 

afpop Albufeira Area Event Organiser 

E-mail: albufeira@afpop.com 
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